KGS VBC
WATER SAFETY REMINDER FOR MEMBERS
With the winter months and dark nights fast approaching it is timely to remind ourselves of the need for water safety. 

1. All members should make themselves familiar with, and adhere to the British Rowing Water Safety Code (now known as the Row Safe Code). Which can be viewed on the British Rowing web site www.britishrowing.org  
You should also be familiar with our Water Safety Code which is included in our Insurance Policy and can be viewed in the admin section of our web site.

      2.   All members must be capable swimmers and should let the Club Secretary know 
             of any health history/problem which might affect them while on the water.
3. NO Club boat, including the private boat of a member, must go out or will be

      allowed to race without  displaying the approved Club identity letters and number.
      This was previously only for the Tideway but is now extended to all waters                           

      covered by the Environment Agency/PLA.

4. Water safety is overseen by the Club’s Water Safety officers (WSOs). The current WSOs are :

Martin Leach ( Water Safety Advisor)

Peter Hartman

Roger Grubb

Nick Hunt

Mike Friend

John Trench

Sandra Brincat

Neil Christie

Plus the current Mens and Ladies Captains.

Before each outing takes place, a risk assessment must be undertaken by two WSOs to determine if conditions are safe to row.  This risk assessment takes account of factors including stream, wind, visibility and Red Board warnings. 
The results of the assessment are noted as a Water Safety Log entry, signed off by two WSOs . Where conditions are considered too adverse for an outing to proceed safely, the WSOs making the assessment, in consultation with other WSOs present may decide to cancel the outing. 

Questions regarding water safety should be addressed to any of the WSOs or to an Officer of the Club.
Martin Leach

Water Safety Advisor
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